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NOTICE 

he Stewards at their meeting held on Tuesday, 22d September, 2020 

decided to conduct Mock Races on 16th October, 2020 & 23 October, 

2020 for the horses entered in Classic Sweepstakes Races (Bangalore 

Winter Meeting 2020-21) and for those horses advised by Stipendiary 

Steward & Veterinary officer. 

Trainers are hereby informed to submit the list of horses for Mock Race to 

the Starter on or before 14th October, 2020. 

Thanking you, 

By Order of the Stewards 

For Bangalore Turf Club Ltd., 

Sd/- 

29th September, 2020 
Stipendiary Steward 

Copy to: 

1. Joint Secretary 

2. Senior Veterinary Officer 

3. Senior Clerk of the Course 

4. Handicapper 

5. Starter 

6. Paddock Officer 

7. Clerk of the Scales 

8. Judge 
9. Medical Officer (Apollo Hospital) 

10.Manager, T.V. Control Room 

11.Commentator

12.Security Officer 

13. Course Supervisor 
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